
Follow-Up on Family Law Consultation 

Request 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to follow up on my previous request regarding a 

consultation for family law matters. I submitted my request on [Submission Date] and wanted to 

ensure it has been received. 

As discussed, I have some specific concerns that I would like to address, including [briefly 

mention specific issues or questions]. I believe your expertise would be invaluable in navigating 

these matters. 

If possible, I would appreciate an update on the status of my request and any available times for 

a consultation. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I look forward to your prompt reply. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


